Chase Library News and Notes
 
Hello, Friends!!  

It’s Labor Day weekend and for Cape Codders this weekend is a joyous turn of the calendar.  September is one of the most beautiful months: plenty of warm sun, almost no humidity, less crowded beaches and restaurants, AND left turns are back!!  Enjoy the month!!

And speaking of Labor Day, Tuesday, September 6, is National Read a Book Day.  We invite you to stop by Chase on September 6 and pick up a free book while you are there!
 
A note about books:  Earlier this month, the major supplier of books for Chase abruptly shut down for technical reasons.  We are finding alternate places for temporary book purchases and promise that you will have access to the latest volumes.  Check them out on September 6!

Earlier this year, Chase library received a generous grant from the Women’s Club of Chatham for the purchase of a new computer.  Our Library Director is getting that up and running.  How happy do you think Jacob is to have a newer, faster, and more robust computer which will keep our records safer and allow greater use of available graphics and video??

Look for Chase Library in the Chamber of Commerce sponsored Harwich Hometown Parade on September 11 beginning at 11:30.  We will be a small but happy contingent!!
 
Thanks to all who attended fund raiser with author B.A. Shapiro!!  She gave a fantastic reading from her latest novel, Metropolis, and delved deep into her methods of writing and researching her books.  A very memorable afternoon, and many thanks to the Sea View for the wonderful food and service.

[bookmark: _GoBack]And we’ll be back at the Sea View next month, so be sure and Save the Date:   October 17!  Chase Library is excited to host author Ann Hood.  Get a copy of her latest, Fly Girl,  now so you can get your questions answered by Ann on the 17th!

Check the website, chase-library.com, and Facebook and Instagram for registration information.

That’s all for now!  Enjoy September!!

